Box 1546
Hobbs, New Mexico
July 88, 1947

Mr. George A. Graham, Attorney
011 Conservation Commission
Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexioo

Dear Mr. Graham:

In reply to your letter of July 25, 1947, in regard
to the Report of Result of Plugging, Form C-108, on the Pure
011 Company, Black Yesa Unit well ‘oontod in the NESWNE in
Section 8, Township 30 W, Renge SQ'I. the=report was approved
in this office on June 2, 1947. The Original thereof was sent
to the Santa Fe Offioce with that weeks mall.

I have sent the forms requested by your office under
seperate cover.

Very truly yours,

0il & Gas Inspeoctor
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